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INTENT TO RETURN TO NYOS 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
In the following weeks, we will begin to look at class lists for the 2011-2012school year.  Please read the 
information below carefully and return this form to your child’s teacher by March 4,2011.  Any 
information received after this date will be reviewed at our discretion. 
 
Student’s Name: ____________________________________________________________  
 
Grade (2011-2012 School Year): ___________ 
 
□ Yes, my child will be returning to NYOS for the 2011-2012 school year. 
□ No, my child will not be returning to NYOS; he/she will be attending 
 ________________________school, in the _________________ school district. 
□ No, my child will not be returning to NYOS; he/she will be home-schooled next school year. 
□ I do not wish a space to be held for a sibling. 
□ Yes, my child is returning, and I would like his/her sibling to get priority placement.  Please list 
 siblings below and the grade level which they will be entering.  (This is for siblings that are not 
 currently enrolled at NYOS) 
 

Sibling Name: _______________________________ GRADE FOR 2011-2012 ______ 
Sibling Name: _______________________________ GRADE FOR 2011-2012 ______ 
Sibling Name: _______________________________ GRADE FOR 2011-2012 ______ 
 

 
I understand in choosing “Yes, my child will return” I may change my mind between now and the beginning 
of school.  I further understand that if I choose either of the “No” options, his/her space at NYOS will 
be filled by another student for the coming school year 2011-2012. 
 
I have read the above and understand the significance of my choices. 
 
________________________________  _____________________________ 
   Parent’s Signature          Date 
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